

## STUMBO HANSON, LLP

2887 SW MacVicar Avenue, Topeka, Kansas 66611 Telephone (785) 267-3410 Facsimile (785) 267-9516 E-Mail: gary@stumbolaw.com GARY H. HANSON TOM R. BARNES II TODD A. LUCKMAN LEE W. HENDRICKS

KATHRYN E. SHEEDY

OF COUNSEL QUENTIN E. KURTZ

WALTER G. STUMBO (1911-1998)

RECEIVED

May 9, 2011

Steven C. Rothwell 3724 Overland Court Lawrence, KS 66049 MAY 1 1 2011

CITY MANAGERS OFFICE I AWRENCE, KS

RE: RWD #6, Douglas County, Kansas/Annexation of Approximately 69 Acres

Dear Mr. Rothwell:

This firm represents RWD #6. Your letter to Don Fuston, Chairman, of April 12, 2011, was referred to me for response.

The District would be pleased to continue to provide water service to the three residences located on your land following annexation by the City of Lawrence, subject to the City's approval. With regard to other water service you may request in the future, the District cannot make any commitment in that regard one way or the other at this point. We share your understanding that following annexation the City of Lawrence may designate a different water supplier to your property.

Thank you very much for your consideration.

Very truly yours

GÁRY H. HANSON

GHH/rsh

cc: David Corliss, City Manager, City of Lawrence & Don Fuston, Chairman, RWD #6